
 

 
REPORT OF THE SECTION 151 OFFICER 
 
Full Council: 27 March 2024 
 
 
The Council’s Budget 2024/25 – Minor Additional Items 
 
Since the passing of the Council’s budget on 28 February 2024, it has been 
advised that unfortunately several small sections of the correct fees and charges 
were inadvertently omitted from the papers that were presented or were presented 
incorrectly. The omitted proposals, covering very limited sections of the Local Land 
Charges and Building Control budgets, are now attached and brought to Council 
for consideration, in the interests of transparency. In addition, the charges for 
wedding celebration packages by the Registrars section listed the previous year’s 
charges. A revised version of these charges is therefore also attached for 
agreement. Any impact of these proposals on the overall budget is likely to be very 
minimal. 
 
There are no additional financial or other implications of these proposals, beyond 
those stated in the main budget papers previously agreed by Council.  
 
 
Accordingly, it is RECOMMENDED: 
 
That Council agrees the fees and charges for: 
 
Street Naming Numbering Completed Document Copies 
Building Control Fees. 
Wedding Celebration Packages 
 
as shown in the attached papers.   
 
 
 


